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 Spotlight on…EYFS  
‘Stay and Play’ is the name of the 
game in EYFS this fortnight. Our 
wonderful teachers have organised 
exciting learning opportunities 
which involve children and their 
families and carers. We had so 
many mums and dads come into 
class to work with their children-it 
really was great to see! 
 
Elizabeth Moran (Principal) 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Reception 1 Hoorain  

Reception 2 Whole Class 

Larch Hibba  

Beech Zara  

Willow Ayesha  

Maple Smile  

Woodlands Wareesha  

Chestnut Ibrahim  

Ash Hafsa  

Sycamore Malaika  

Elm Stephen  

Oak Humera  

Deputy Principal Dominion  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Chestnut  

100 % 
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 A Winter-themed Stay and Play 
for our youngest learners in 
Acorns. 

Children, parents and carers share 

the story of ‘The Gingerbread Man’ in 

Nursery. 

The Reception ‘Outer Space’ 

themed Stay and Play sessions.  

 

 

The Nursery ‘creative’ themed 

Stay and Play sessions. 

Early maths skills in Nursery through 

shape, fractions and fine motor 

practice.  
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